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January 15, 2014
Dear Parents,
As the year continues your child will have the opportunity to go on field trips and participate in many fun activities at school. To help offset our cost and stretch our budget a little further, we’d like to ask for your help.

First Grade will be accepting donations to go into our Field Trip/Activity fund.  A donation is NOT mandatory – your child will be allowed to participate in all activities regardless of your contribution – but the extra money will allow us to plan and do more things.

The first grade teachers appreciate all you do to contribute to your child’s education.  Thank you so much for making this year a fun experience for your child!

Sincerely,

The First Grade Teachers
___________________________________________________________________

___YES! I would like to contribute to the First Grade Trip Fund!!
        I have enclosed $_________.  
Cash ____ Check____

Parent Name: _______________________________________________________

Child’s Teacher: _____________________________________________________

**Checks should be made out to Live Oak Elementary.  Please include your drivers’ license number and make a note in the memo line that it is for the “1st grade field trip/activity fund.”

